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SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
March 1, 2024 
 
 
Jacob Arnold, Senior Environmental Coordinator 
MidAmerican Energy Company 
4299 NW Urbandale Dr 
Urbandale, IA  50322  
 
 
RE: NPDES Final Permit #9700102 
 
Dear Mr. Arnold:  
 
Enclosed is the final National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit that authorizes the 
wastewater discharge from MidAmerican Energy - Neal North Energy Center. This final permit is the same as 
the draft permit emailed on January 25, 2024.  
 
The issuance date of this permit is April 1, 2024; please become familiar with all limits and requirements in 
the enclosed final permit. The facility will be required to use new discharge monitoring report (DMR) forms 
once the final permit is issued. Electronic DMR forms are available from your regional Field Office. Please 
contact Tom Roos at 712-262-4177 (Field Office 3) or tom.roos@dnr.iowa.gov for more information.  
 
Please contact me at 515-217-0873 or Melinda.McCoy@dnr.iowa.gov if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Melinda McCoy 
NPDES Section 
 
Enclosure: Final NPDES Permit 
 
C: DNR Field Office 3 


